
Your details 

First Name:  John and Joanne 

Last Name:  Skevington/Ruane 

Organisation:  The Village Green on Huntingdon 

Do you wish to speak in 

support of your submission at 

the hearing?:  

Yes 

If yes, do you wish to support 

your submission in person or 

virtually?:  

In Person 

Draft Trading in Public Places Bylaw 

Do you agree that this bylaw 

should be renamed to 

“Trading in Public Places 

Bylaw”?:  

Yes 

Additional Comments:   

Do you agree with any of the 
proposed changes to 

permitted or discretionary 
sites? If so, which sites do you 

agree or disagree with?:  

No 

Additional Comments:  

We wish to object to inclusion in this document of the playground site 
at Lake Hood immediately adjoining several of our Village Green 

development at Lake Hood. To suggest having a free trading area 

joining residential sections is an invasion of our section purchasers 
rights to privacy and peace and quiet. This suggested site needs to be 

removed from the planned Trading In Public Places By Law. 

Furthermore, there is no power supply near the suggested site so 
generators would be used as a power source creating unnecessary 

noise and smell. This by law draft also allows users to set up and 
operate until 10pm daily. Parking in the area is also limited, with 

potential road safety hazards for users of the site, which includes 

high numbers of children. We see the existing playground as a simple 
place to take children and have a family picnic without any 

commercial pressures of having to purchase goods. 

Do you have any other 

comments?:  

We respectfully ask that this area is removed from the planned by law 

document. 

 


